Bilaga



CONTACT contact@c40.org

SEE c40.org @c40cities

The Honorable Karin Wanngård Mayor of Stockholm

Re: 2017 Invitation to report

Dear Mayor Wanngård,

After the very productive and successful C40 Mayors Summit in Mexico City, mayors from all over the world have returned home with a reinforced sense of commitment and determination to continue delivering solutions to climate challenges. I would like to thank all C40 members for the leadership they have demonstrated in driving local and international policy agendas towards a more liveable, resilient and climate-safe world, compliant with the Paris Agreement.

As we continue tackling climate change and reducing climate risks, cities are provided with the opportunity to publically demonstrate the progress they are making via the CDP (Carbon Disclosure Project) disclosure platform. CDP runs the only global disclosure system used annually by over 500 cities, 100 states and regions, 5800 companies and 800 institutional investors to manage their environmental impacts. As an official reporting partner of the Global Covenant of Mayors, and key partner of C40, the information supplied via CDP is instrumental in informing much of the support C40 provides to its member cities through its networks, technical assistance programs, access to finance, and global advocacy efforts.

Therefore, I am pleased to announce that, as one of the key actions to continue driving positive change, the new CDP reporting cycle will be launched in February 2017.

In 2017, all C40 cities are asked to continue demonstrating collective leadership, initiative and commitment to transparent climate action by publicly disclosing efforts and reporting through CDP.

To help us achieve this goal, we would like to ask you to take the following steps:

- Inform Hanya Gartner, C40's City Reporting Manager, if the representative in charge of reporting in your city has changed at: hgartner@c40.org by January 30, 2017. CDP will then give them access to the online questionnaire. Otherwise we will be in contact with the staff member who helped previously
- Complete the questionnaire by April 28, 2017.

We recognize that not every city will have all the necessary data readily available. For this reason, the questionnaire provides you with sufficient flexibility and allows you to enter only the data that you already collect. The C40 and CDP staff will work with your city to provide feedback, guidance and support on completing the questionnaire, including offering an early response check.

Thank you for your time and continued commitment to C40.

Yours sincerely,

Anne Hidalgo

Chair, C40 Cities Climate Leadership Group

Mayor, City of Paris

Anne Hidalgo